
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
UNITED STATES ARMY INTELLIGENCE AND SECURITY COMMAND 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION/PRIVACY OFFICE 
FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755-5995 

December 8, 1989 

= RETENTION OF: 
For/Privacy Office 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

TO BE OPENED BY ADDRESSEE ONLY 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: . 

This is in response to your letter of April 4, 1989, to the Federal 
Bureau of Investigation (FBI). Your letter was referred to this office 
by the FBI on November 21, 1989, along with an Amy-originated document 
retrieved from FBI files, and received here on ‘December 1, 1989. 

The information responsive to your request has been reviewed and is 
releasable to you (Enclosure 1). 

You will note that the information on the other individuals has been 
deleted from your copy of the record. Since your access rights under the 
Privacy Act are limited to information concerning yourself, we have deleted 
the information on the other individuals to protect their personal privacy. 

If you have any further questions regarding this action, please feel 
free to contact this office at any time. Please refer to case #1717P-89. 

Sincerely yours, 
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Chief 
Freedom of Intormation/Privacy Office 

Enclosure 

Copy Furnished: 
FBI FOIPA BR (Request 277,836) w/o Encl


